
 

MERGER NOTICE NO 4: 2016 

 

THE PROPOSED ACQUISITION OF ADDITIONAL 40% SHARES IN SIMON LITTLE T/A 

HELICOPTER HORIZONS BY ANDREW PHILIP BAKER  

 

Pursuant to section 56(1) of the Competition Act (Cap 46:09), the Competition 

Authority has received a merger notification for the proposed acquisition of an 

additional 40% interest in Simon Little (Pty) Ltd t/a Helicopter Horizons, from Ms. 

Hannah Rees, by Mr. Andrew Philip Baker. 

 

Helicopter Horizons, is a company registered in accordance with the Laws of 

the Republic of Botswana, and is in the business of the provision of air charter 

services. The company is based in Maun, but operational throughout the 

country. The directors of Helicopter Horizons are A.P. Baker (British); H. Rees 

(British); W. Baker (British); N. Baker (British); and D. Marillier (Zimbabwean). 

 

In the transaction under consideration, Mr. Andrew Philip Baker, currently a 

shareholder in Helicopter Horizons seeks to increase his shareholding by buying 

out one of the shareholders, Ms. Hannah Rees. 

 

According to section 57(3), of the Competition Act, “any person, including a 

third party not a party to the proposed merger, may voluntarily submit to the 

inspector or the Authority any document, affidavit, statement or other relevant 

information in respect of a proposed merger”. 

The Competition Authority therefore seeks any stakeholder views for or against 

the proposed merger, which may be sent within 10 days from date of this 

publication to the following address: 

Director, Mergers and Monopolies   

Competition Authority   

Private Bag 00101  

Plot 28, Matsitama Road, Main Mall  

Gaborone  

Tel: +267 3934278   Fax: +267 3121013 

Email: CA@competitionauthority.co.bw  
 


